
25 November 2019 
 
Stella Maris, in partnerships with the Silverdale Business Group, are 
hosting the Carols on the Coast event on Saturday 30 November on the 
school field.  It promises to be a big event and a fantastic fundraising 
opportunity for our school.   
 

As part of that, our school has been asked to sing some 
Christmas songs at 4:50-5:15pm on the stage. 

 
Your child has expressed interest in participating in this event, and we 

are practising the songs as a group every day. 
 
Could you please indicate if your child WILL be attending this event? 
 
Students will need to meet me next to the stage at 4:35pm.   
This will ensure we are ready to go on stage at the correct time.  I will 
not be able to find students if they are not at the stage at the correct 
time. 
 
Please return the form below to indicate whether your child will be 
available to sing at this event.   
 
Students do NOT need to wear uniform.   
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Kind regards 
Olwyn Hobman 
olwyn@stellamaris.school.nz 
 
 
 
My child: ______________________ is available to sing at the Carols 
on the Coast on Saturday 30 November at 4:50pm.   
 
Signed: ________________________  Name: ____________________ 
 
Contact: _______________________ 


